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Comments: Our public lands, such as national forest and wilderness, should remain untrammeled per their

original designations.  Belonging to all of us, including future generations, private parties shouldn't be allowed to

graze cattle there for their private profit.  

 

It's not just that they're getting something for almost nothing.  More importantly, their livestock are degrading and

destroying those very wilderness and forest areas.  Let's stop catering to private interests and instead honor the

value of these wilderness and forest lands.  Thank you.


